The Church of St. Bartholomew
Diocese of Ottawa. The Anglican Church of Canada
The Guardsdé Chapel

Fr David dedicatiné the new flower i k.
A gift of the Altar Guild. Authors Janet Uren &
Dr. Glenn Lockwood at the book Igunch.
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Tony & Joan Kellett who
generously funded our book project.

Fr David dedicating the books.
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| will do whatever you ask in my name, so that the Father may be glqfified in th:

Church of St Bartholomew in my name you ask me-14o0r alnythi

125 MacKay Street, Ottawa, Ontario K1M 2B4
Parish Office: 613457834 ext 410

email; stbarts@bellnet.ca website: www.stbartsottawa.ca

Parish Administrator

Ruth Honeyman

Organist & Director of Music
Timothy Piper

Honorary Assistant

The Reverend Laurette Glasgow
Members of Corporation
Rectord&s Warden -7441711 Sh

Peopleds Warden -4226509 Ju 8:15am. &10:30 am.
Deputy Warden Stephen Brereton -7961391

Deputy Warden Richard Remillard -7465530
Treasurer Bill Turner -69EI1790

The Reverend Canon David Clunie
Rector

Fifth Sunday of Easter

Holy Communion

May 14, 2017




